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Request: 
 
Following receipt of the appeal notification paperwork we would like to request the 
following information under the freedom of information act. 
 
All the original documents that were put in front of the committee, including the 
original document from the planning officer which was in support of our 
application.  
 
The full e-mail chain between Elizabeth Davidson and the planning officer (sent 
from 'Development Control' mailbox) It is unclear when this e-mail was submitted 
and who this submission came from originally.  
 
Response: 
 
**The documents presented to the Planning Committee at its meeting on 29 September 
2020 are already available to view on line and can be found here: 
 
https://democracy.northtyneside.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=141&MId=445&Ver=4 
 
In terms of the request for e-mails, these are attached to this response’s email.** 


